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Upcoming Events 
 

 October  22   - October Club Meeting 

 October  25   - MARS Closed Hunt (members only) 

 

 

 

September  24, 2014  Meeting Minutes 
(recorded by Bobby LaLuna in Paul Sweeney’s absence) 

 

 Meeting: 7:30pm – Jerry Mason, President called 

the meeting to order.  

 

 Treasurer’s Report: Mike Mathias reported on the 

status of the Club account. 

 

 Membership: 3 new guests looking to learn more 

about the hobby. 

 

 Newsletter: Jerry Mason questioned the status of 

the newsletter distribution. 

 

 MARS  Open Silver Frenzy Hunt: Bjorn Moreau 

updated  progress for the Oct. 11
th

 Hunt at Sandy 

Point State Park. 

 

Bjorn requested volunteers to assist with Hunt 

tasks, activities and donations of food and goods for 

this day that generates the money to fund the 

Closed Hunt. 

 

 Closed Hunt: The Closed Hunt (members only) is 

scheduled for Saturday, Oct. 25 @ 9:00. 

 

 Raffle Jug: Jerry noted that the Jug requires 

contributions.  Bobby LaLuna jumpstarted 

donations with cash that was quickly followed by 

generous donations from other members, including 

a silver round from Steve Lokey and a pledge of a 

proof set by Howard Shettle. 

 

 MFSTC: Steve Cunningham reported on a recent 

outing with a group that was “coin shooting”. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Meeting Information 
 
4

th
 Wednesday -- Wednesday, October 22nd, 7:30 pm 

Hope to see all of you at our next meeting at: 

 

St. Christopher's Episcopal Church 

116 Marydell Rd 

Linthicum Heights, MD 21090 

 

 

Contest Results   (not recorded) 
 

50 / 50:           

Silver Round: 

Water:            

Relic:             

Land: 

Bottle / Misc.:       

Find / Month: 

Oldest Coin: 
Leg of Gold:  Leo Fisher 

 
 
 
Reminders  

 

Bring in treasures to donate to our Open Hunt Jug. This 

provides substantial revenue for our Closed Hunt.  

 

Additionally, bring in items for the Kids’ Hunt. 

 

Sign up for a volunteer spot to help run the Open Hunt.  

Various helpers are needed to make this event a success.  

Thanks to the volunteers who have signed up already. 

 

Bring in items you may have found to be displayed on the 

Board. 

 

 


